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April 10, 2025

CITY OF OCALA

C/O VERONICA MARTINEZ
201 SE 3RD STREET
OCALA, FL 34471

Subject: Lighting Services Estimate for October 1, 2025
Account #: 7011968100

Dear Member,

As mentioned in our April 4, 2025 letter regarding the phased approach to the pole rate adjustment,
the first of the two scheduled increases for the pole charge took effect on October 1, 2024, with the
second scheduled increase to be implemented on October 1, 2025.

For your budgeting purposes, below is an estimate of your SECO Energy’s bill statement line-item
Lighting Services — which includes both your current annualized charges and the projected charges
effective October 1, 2025.

Lighting Services (includes Pole rate and Light Fixture/Energy Consumption rate)

Current Charges Estimated New Charges % Change
(rate as of October 1, 2024) (rate as of October 1, 2025)
$69,006.90 ~ §7529220 | 9%

Note: Taxes not included in the estimate. This estimate is intended for budget planning purposes only,
and any changes to the account may not be reflected as of the date the data was compiled.

To learn more, we invite you to attend a virtual meeting via Microsoft Teams on May 2, 2025, at 3:00
p.m. You can join the meeting using the details provided below:

Microsoft Teams
Meeting ID: 257 335 810 982
Passcode: iM7be9l6

Dial in by phone
+1312-625-2266, United States

Phone conference ID: 970 030 467#

Thank you for being a valued member.
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